
I would like to comment on this proposed legislation, which has been similar to the regular 

assault by democrats in Salem every year against the people who overwhelmingly support the 

Constitution and their rights. If there is any silver lining in these repeated attacks on voters, it 

just might be that no democrat will ever win another election if this passes. Nearly every law 

enforcement agency says it is a very flawed and useless measure that will only add to the 

burden of peaceful Oregonians and do nothing to fight crime. Claiming this is an emergency so 

that the voters can’t file a referendum against it just shows the extent of your arrogance. 

  

I urge you to stop SB941 without delay. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Richard Hiatt 

33200 Hillcrest Drv 

Scappoose, OR 97056 

503-543-6149  

 


